
 

 

Media Sensitization Workshop on Public Health Nutrition 

 

Department of Community Medicine and Family Medicine (CM&FM) organised a Media 

workshop on Public Health Nutrition on 26th July 2019 in the Director’s Board room, AIIMS, 

Bhubaneswar, with the objective to raise awareness among the stakeholders about the situation 

in the state and sensitize the media on the different ongoing programmes on public health 

nutrition. The media was sensitised on the key convergence areas and significant role that 

media can play in showcasing the positive success stories, highlight the challenges in the field 

of public health nutrition. 

The workshop was inaugurated by Dr. Gitanjali Batmanabane, Director, AIIMS Bhubaneswar, 

Dr.Gitanjali Batmanabane, appreciate the Department of Community Medicine and Family 

Medicine for working consistently towards improvement in different domains of public health 

nutrition and advocacy in health care. Dr. Vikas Bhatia, HoD, Department of Community 

Medicine and Family Medicine, AIIMS Bhubaneswar, Mr. Sourav Bhattacharjee, Nutrition 

Specialist, UNICEF, Odisha and professionals of public health nutrition from AIIMS and 

UNICEF addressing on various issues. 

Dr.Vikas Bhatia said Odisha has shown improvement in different nutritional indicators but still 

there remains substantial gap in areas like maternal nutrition, adolescent nutrition and young 

child nutrition. 

The report on Training of Trainer (ToT) programme of Jiban Sampark: A health & nutrition 

project for PVTGs (Particularly Vulnerable Tribal Group), which was prepared by the 

Department of Community Medicine & Family Medicine was released. The workshop was 

ended with vote of thanks by Dr. Swayam Pragyan Parida, Associate. Professor, AIIMS, 

Bhubaneswar.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


